25th January, 1955.

My dear Irwin,

I have recently given the enclesed paper, or e considerable
part of it, 10 e meeting in Cambridge of the Philosophy of Soience
Club, and wonder if you would think it suitable for printing in
Seriea B of the Royal 3tetiatical Society.

I do not want to present it to o meeting for discusaion, us

I think these organized dog-fights do more harm than good.

Sincerely yours.,
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